
EAST HERTS COUNCIL

NON KEY DECISION TAKEN BY EXECUTIVE MEMBER

Record of decision made by the Executive Member 
pursuant to Regulation 13 of the Local Authorities 
(Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to 

Information) (England) Regulations 2012

Reference Number: 18/07

Date of decision: 20 March 2018

Exempt information 
(Yes/No):

No

Subject: Heathrow Airport: Airspace 
Principles Consultation Document, 
January 2018

Authorised by Executive 
Member:

Councillor Gary Jones – Executive 
Member for Economic Development

Contact Officer: Kevin Steptoe – Head of Planning 
and Building Control

Decision: That East Herts Council:
(A) Supports the modernisation of 
aircraft movements through 
Performance Based Navigation in 
improving flightpath accuracy and 
serving to help achieve the aims of 
the emerging Future Airspace 
Strategy, and
(B) Considers that options for 
changes to Heathrow related air 
traffic movements should only be 
supported where there would be nil 
detriment to the ability of other 



South East airports (in particular, 
Stansted and Luton) to likewise 
mitigate the environmental impact 
of proposed increased aircraft 
movements on residents through 
improvements via their own related 
future Airspace change proposals.

Reason for Decision: To respond to the Heathrow Airport 
Airspace Principles Consultation 
Document, January 2018

Details (if any) of 
alternative options 
considered and rejected: 

N/A

Any declarations of 
conflict of interest 
and/or dispensations 
granted:

N/A

Linked to Corporate 
Priority:

Priority 1 – Improve the health and 
wellbeing of our communities

Priority 2 – Enhance the quality of 
people’s lives

Priority 3 – Enable a flourishing local 
economy

Finance Officer 
consulted:

N/A

Legal Officer consulted: N/A

Other Officers consulted: Liz Watts, Ben Wood, Jonathan Geall


